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Youth for Christ

Prayer Requests:

• For wisdom for us as we have been asked for Coaching and 
Partner Development advice and for advice with training     
other YFCI mobilizers. We have meetings in Denver at the  
end of August where we will get together with the rest of the 
team.

• We coach six people in partner development (support 
raising), They  are called to serve with YFCI in places like 
Puerto Rico, Italy, Germany, Southeast Asia, one as the 
Director of Ministry Care for YFCI, and another as a media 
intern.  Please pray for wisdom as we encourage, teach and 
motivate them to raise  support so that they will be on the 
field by the end of the year.

• For open doors in mobilization, we have been given two new 
opportunities to represent Youth for Christ International 
besides the Christian Colleges that we visit here in the Twin 
Cities area; a Mission Fair at Grand Canyon University  in 
Phoenix in September and at Northwest Arkansas for The 
Nations in November.

• Pray that God will lead us to the people that He wants us to 
talk with and for safety in travel.

• Please pray for good health and energy for both of us too.


